Worksheet 1

Comprehension

Read the passage carefully. Answer the auestion.

Badal was a dear old horse who pulled a cart of vegetables around the town. Badal knew the route to follow as well as his master, the greengrocer. Everybody in the town knew Badal, and everybody liked him. At lots of the houses where he stopped, people would have tit-bits ready for him. One summer morning Badal and his master set out as usual. Soon the greengrocer's head started aching. He decided to go home. "Come, Badal, let's go back home," he said, and pulled at the reins to turn the horse around. Badal did not turn. He followed his everyday route. Though the greengrocer tried hard to turn him round. Badal plodded on. He knew that the day's work was not over yet. The greengrocer's headache was so bad that he decided to leave Badal and go home. He left Badal and walked back all the way. Badal went on. Badal stopped at the houses where he knew the people bought vegetables every day. When nobody came out, Badal would stamp a foot and whinny until people opened their doors to see what was happening. When the people saw that Badal was alone they took the vegetables they wanted and put the money in the old shoebox that the greengrocer always carried in the cart. After Badal had been to every house he returned home. His master was feeling better by then. He came out to meet Badal. He was pleased when he saw the box of money, and gave Badal an extra big feed of oats for working so hard.

c. bigger stable

Teacher's Signature: _

Α.	Choose the correct answer.		
1.	Badal's master was a		
	a. shoemaker	b.	teacher
	c. greengrocer	d.	tailor
2.	The greengrocer wanted to go bac	ck h	ome because
	a. he had a headache	b.	he had left the lights on
	c. he forgot the vegetables at hom	е	
	d. he was hungry		
3.	The people took the vegetables an	d p	ut the money in the
	a. pot	b.	old jar
	c. old shoebox	d.	vegetable basket
4.	Badal was rewarded with a		
	a. new cart	b.	new clothes

d. big feed of oats

Remarks: ___

Vocabulary

В.	Fill in the blanks with the correct gg words provided.
	snuggling juggled giggled egg hugged
2. 3. 4.	Meena and Roy at the joke. The hen laid an today. The joker four balls. Papa Ryan. I like in bed in winters. Grammar
C.	Fill in the blanks with a , an or the and complete the sentences.
2. 3. 4.	Oranges are growing on tree kite was flying in sky. We should carry umbrella on cloudy days yellow butterfly landed on his nose. The exam lasted hour.
	Listening
D.	Your teacher will read out a paragraph. Listen carefully and answer the questions that follow.
2. 3. 4.	How many main parts does a butterfly's body have? What do butterflies use their wings for? How many antennae do butterflies have? How do the antennae help the butterflies? How do butterflies begin their lives?
	Speaking
E.	What if you had a pet? What would you like it to be? How would you take care of it? Discuss this with your partner.
	Writing
F.	Write a different ending to the story you just read.

Q

Remarks: _____

Teacher's Signature: _____

Worksheet 1

Comprehension

Read the passage carefully. Answer the question.

Last week, a space shuttle went up into space. They showed the space shuttle on TV. It was ready on the launch pad. The space shuttle needed two rockets and a huge, orange fuel tank to launch it into space. The five astronauts waved to the crowd. They got into the Astrovan. It took them to the shuttle. Their flight would take two weeks. The astronauts arrived at the shuttle. They went into the White Room next to the shuttle. The astronauts talked to Mission Control. The commander and pilot did a final check. Everything was working. The space shuttle was ready for the launch. It was time for the countdown. Mission Control counted down. "10... 9... 8... We have a go for main engine start." The three engines of the space shuttle fired up. "5... 4... 3... 2... 1... Booster ignition... and lift-off!" The two rockets fired up. The space shuttle flew into space.

- A. Write short answers in your notebook.
 - 1. How many astronauts would the space shuttle carry?
- 2. Who checked to see if everything was working?
- 3. What did the space shuttle need to launch into space?
- 4. Name the place where the space shuttle stood.
- 5. How long would the flight take?

Vocabulary

B. Find five aw words in the word search. Write them in your notebook.

saw		dra	IW	claw		paw		law	
		_	A		_				1
	D	R	Α	W	S	Q	Н	L	
	0	Z	D	F	Н		В	Α	
	R	Q	Р	0	K	D	D	W	
	S	F	С	L	Α	W	Р	М	
	Α	G	J	S	K	U	S	Н	
	W	Р	Α	W	Z	G	W	С	
	Е	W	Χ	G	D	D	K	Ν	
	Υ	Е	J	Ĺ	Q	Е	F	S	

To a a la a via	Ciara aduras	
reacher s	Sianature:	

Remarks: _____

~	-	 	ar
			$\mathbf{\alpha}$ r
\sim	ш	 	u

Grammar			
 C. Fill in the blanks with the appropriate pronouns. Tejas likes football wants to be a football player some day. The lion was hungry ate all the meat. Sujata made me a birthday card is my best friend. am going to Pondicherry for a vacation. Sushant is going to the airport family is moving to another town. 			
Listening			
D. Listen to your teacher carefully and follow the instructions.			
Speaking			
E. Imagine you are walking with your friends when a stranger stops and asks you for directions to the nearest supermarket. Give them correct directions.			
Writing			
F. Write a factual paragraph about the solar system. Take help from your teacher. Teacher's Signature:			

Teacher's Signature: ___

Worksheet 1

Comprehension

Read the passage carefully. Answer the questions.

One of the most popular festivals in India is Dussehra. It celebrates the defeat of Ravana at the hands of Lord Rama. Before Dussehra, Navratri is celebrated for nine days. It is celebrated in different ways in different parts of India. The main feature of the festival is the worship of the goddess Durga. In north India, during these nine days, the story of the Ramayana is enacted in a dance-drama form. This dance-drama is known as Ramlila. On the tenth day, Dussehra is celebrated. Figures of Ravana are burnt. When they go up in flames, people cheer and fireworks light up the sky. In West Bengal, Dussehra is celebrated as Durga Puja. The idol of goddess Durga is worshipped. It is said that she destroyed the demon Mahisasura. She rides a lion and in each of her ten hands she holds special weapons. The idols of goddess Lakshmi, goddess Saraswati, and the gods Kartikeya and Ganesha are kept around the main image of Durga and worshipped. It is said that Rama prayed to the goddesses for victory. Huge pandals are erected where the idols are placed. It is indeed a colourful and interesting festival.

٨.	Choose the correct answers:		
1.	Dussehra celebrates the victory of		·
	a. Lord Indra	b.	Ravana
	c. Lord Rama	d.	Ganesha
2.	The dance-drama enactment of th	e st	ory of the Ramayana is called
	a. Ramlila	b.	Ram Katha
	c. Romeo and Juliet	d.	Upanishads
3.	In West Bengal, Dussehra is celebra	ted	as
	a. Diwali	b.	Holi
	c. Christmas	d.	Durga Puja
4.	Goddess Durga is said to ride a		·
	a. lion	b.	tiger
	c. mouse	d.	peacock

Remarks: ____

Vocabulary

B. Read the following words aloud. Colour the **ie** words with a green crayon. Use a yellow crayon for the **th** words.

believe	fourth	thumb
tried	think	movie
thunder	chief	ties

_		
Gra	 -	-
1710		ОΓ

С.	Fill in the blank with the er or est form of the adjective given in the brackets and complete the sentences.
1.	This is the cake I have ever eaten. (sweet)
	The thieves tried to run away but the police were than them (fast)
3.	This jackfruit is than that one. (big)
4.	Deepa is the student in class. (smart)
5 .	Pritam is than me. (short)
6.	Sushant is the boy in class. (kind)

Listening

D. Listen to your teacher carefully. Draw the fruit that your teacher names. Colour it with colours of your choice.

Speaking

E. Look at any picture book near you. Choose any three pictures. Narrate a story based on those pictures.

Writing

- F. Compare the things in your surroundings with the help of the list given below. Write your observations in your notebook.
- 1. The shiniest thing and the dullest thing.
- 2. The biggest thing and the smallest thing.
- 3. The hardest thing and the softest thing.

Teacher's Signature:	Remarks:

LISTENING TEXT

Chapter 4: The Donkey in the Lion's Skin

The three main parts of a butterfly are the head, the thorax and the abdomen. Butterflies also have wings. They use their colourful wings to fly and to attract mates. Butterflies have two antennae. They use them to touch, taste and smell. All butterflies begin life as caterpillars. The caterpillars change into butterflies. This change is called met-a-mor-phosis.

Chapter 5: Meeting the Aliens

- 1. Open your notebook to a blank page.
- 2. Draw a big circle.
- 3. Draw a smaller circle inside the big circle.
- 4. Show a small alien inside the smaller circle.
- 5. Decorate the circle with stars, moons, and other shapes.
- 6. Your spaceship is ready!

Chapter 6: The Heritage Walk

Draw a Mango and colour it.

icher's Signature:	Remarks:	